
 
 
 

 
 

 
 The KofC’s meet every 3rd Thursday of the month at 7:00 p.m. 
in the Parish Hall.  All knights in good standing (current dues 
paid) are encouraged to attend.   
  

Next meeting will be February 20, 2020 7PM 
 

 
BINGO this Sunday and all Sundays 

2-4PM in the Parish Social Hall 

TRUCK DRAWING WILL BE HELD 
AFTER MASS ON SUNDAY! GOOD 
LUCK TO ALL THAT BOUGHT A 
TICKET! 

Join us for the most important journey of 

our lives, a journey of grace, hope, 

repentance, and transformation.  METANOIA 

– a 10-part series featuring Fr. Dave Pivonka, 

TOR, founder of the Ministry of the Wild 

Goose.  He will lead us on a journey with 

Christ through the Holy Land.  We will examine topics such as who 

is Jesus, what must we do to inherit eternal life and many other 

significant matters of faith.  We will begin February 4th at 1:30 in 

the Rectory and will end during Holy Week. 

 

Monday, February 3 is the Feast of St. 
Blaise, patron saint of people with 
disease of the throat.  Since the 8th 
century it has been customary for people 
to have their throats blessed on his feast 

day.  Father will do the blessing of the throat on Monday 
February 3 following the 9:00AM Mass. 

 
On February 9, prior to the 9:30am Mass, 
the second grade class will make their 
First Confession. They must be at the 
church by 8:15am. There will be no 
confessions for the general public. 
 

 
The Diocese of Baker is committed to 
promoting a safe environment for all 
children and young people in our care. To 
ensure respect for the rights of parents as 
the primary educators of their children, we 
are having an information meeting for 

parents of children enrolled in religious education or youth 
ministry. Sunday February 16th following the 9:30am Mass. 
The meeting will be held in the Rectory. This meeting is open 
to all adult parishioners who would like to better understand 
the Diocesan Guidelines for ensuring a safe-environment 

February Duties 

Albs: Marianne Klingler 

Fonts: Sue Hutton 

 
 

THE CATHEDRAL CONSERVATION COLLECTION 

Please consider donating to the Diocese CCC 
which will run through February 17th. You will 
find the envelopes in the pews.  Funds from this 
collection will help with the boiler replacement. 

SAVE THIS DATE!! 

February 22nd will be a return of the famous “Joe’s 

Memorial Feed and Silent Auction Event” from 4:30 – 7:30 

in the Parish Hall.  This event sponsored by the Knights of 

Columbus is to benefit our local Baker City Rachael Center 

for young Mothers and their infants. 

Pull out your favorite family recipe and bring a pot for the 

Chili Contest featuring three categories:  Hottest, Mildest 

and Overall Most Popular. 

Also an attractive part of this event is the Silent Auction.  

Please look around your home, garage or barn for useable, in 

good shape items to donate for this event.  Or if you are one 

of those crafty folks or cooks, consider that a donation. 

More detailed information will be coming in the near future.  

HEARTFELT THANK YOU! 

The loss of my sister, Joanne Kenrick, has been very hard on me. 

She was born with Downs Syndrome in 1963 and her expected 

lifespan at the time was 30-35 years. God bless my family by 

giving us more than 20 more years with her. She passed from 

death into life again. I know she’s in the arms of Jesus and whole 

again. I can’t thank all of you enough for the prayers, the 

remembrance masses, the cards, and the phone calls. I thank 

God for blessing me with parish friends like you! Blessings to all 

of you!    With love, Marianne & Mike Klingler 


